TOWN OF HAMILTON
REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2020
APPROVE MINUTES

Chairman Blaine called the November monthly board meeting to order at 7:37 p.m. on Tuesday, November 10, 2020.  Everyone was invited to stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt (virtual), Treasurer Katie Reding and Clerk Sara Schultz present.
MINUTES:  The clerk read the minutes from the previous board meeting and were approved as read by Degenhardt and Hoyer.  Motion carried.
AGENDA:  Lee read the agenda which was approved by Hoyer and supported with a second by Degenhardt.  Carried.  There was no public comment.
ROAD REPORT:  It was reported that the two zoning requests from last month were approved by the county and Joe Atteln is planning on building a residence on the discontinued road way off of Highway 16.  The road crew and chairman will be looking at the culvert work to be done on Sweden Coulee Road on Thursday, November 12th.
RECYCLING CENTER UPDATE:  LeRoy Tauscher has retired from the recycling center.  Also, the board reviewed the proof of The Recycler and made final changes.
UPCOMING MEETINGS:  We will have our initial meeting with the Mississippi River Regional Planning Commission on Thursday, November 12th at 7:00 p.m., meeting with SEH (Jeremy Tomesh) on Wednesday, November 18th at 7:00 p.m. and the Public Budget Hearing is scheduled at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 1st. 
FINANCIAL REPORT: The financial reports were handed out and reviewed.  The board would like to possibly research quotes from different insurance companies and assessors in the near future.  Hoyer moved to approve the financial reports and Degenhardt seconded the motion.  Motion passed.  The monthly bills were paid at this time with a motion by Hoyer and seconded by Lee.   Carried.  Meeting was adjourned by motion made by Degenhardt at 8:40 p.m.  Hoyer seconded the motion and it passed.
                                            
                                                                                                              ___________________________
                                                                                                              Sara Schultz, Clerk                                                           
